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ALARM

The Prime Minister expressed her concern over the problems
encountered during the development of ALARM when she met with the
Chiefs of Staff last month. ——

My Secretary of State shares this concern and intends to
submit a full report to the Prime Minister when he has had an
opportunity to consider proposals from the Prifme Contractor,
British Aerospace, for recovering the project. He hopes to be in a
position t5d6 so early in Novemger.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Jill Rutter in the Chief
Secretary's Office.

(TC F ANDREWS)

Private Secretary

Charles Powell Esq
No 10 Downing Street
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